
To:

 

ESA Association Members

ESA Individual Members

ESA Associate Members

 

 

OPEN POSITIONS AT ESA SECRETARIAT
  

Dear Members,

 

As you have been informed during the Annual Meeting last week, the ESA Secretariat will undergo 
some changes as regards its staff in the following months.

 

Consequently, job adverts have been placed on dedicated websites for the following positions:

 

-          Manager Public Affairs

 

http://jobs.euractiv.com/job/manager-public-affairs-15159

 

 

-          Assistant to the Secretary General/Communications Officer

 

http://jobs.euractiv.com/job/assistant-secretary-general-communications-officer-15156

 

 

Please feel free to share this information with your membership, within your company or with 
specific websites in your country.

 

Kind regards,

 

 

 

   Garlich von Essen

    Secretary General

http://jobs.euractiv.com/job/manager-public-affairs-15159
http://jobs.euractiv.com/job/assistant-secretary-general-communications-officer-15156


 

 

 

 


